LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
BACKGROUND CHECKS

This Letter of Understanding is between the Oregon-Columbia Chapter, NECA
and IBEW Local Union 48 as it pertains to background checks performed by
signatory employers with Local Union 48 IBEW,

In support of management’s rights to execute background checks, the Labor
Management Committee agrees that background checks of all employees and
prospective employees will be authorized for consideration of employment for all
NECA/IBEW employers under all collective bargaining agreements between Local
48 and the Oregon-Columbia Chapter, NECA.,

Employers will be able to do social security, state and federal criminal checks as
long as they are conducted in accordance with Oregon and Washington laws.
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